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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

REGION IX 
Underground Storage Tanks Program Office 

75 Hawthorne Street (WST-8) 
San Francisco, CA 94105 

Mr. Gil Arviso, Director Facility Maintenance 
Ganado Unified School District #20 
P. 0. Box 1757 
Ganado, AZ. 86505 

-Dear Mr. Arviso: 

REFER TO WST-8 
AND SITE #NAV-055 
Certified Mail P 842 769 796 

This correspondence refers to the analytical results dated July 15, 1999 for the 
composite sample taken at the stockpile of contaminated soil excavated during the removal of 
three 1 0,000-gallon underground storage tanks (USTs) from the school transportation yard on 
February 2, 1993. The school facilities are located on land of the Navajo Nation. 

Our review of the analytical results for the composite sample collected at the UST site 
indicates no hydrocarbon concentrations above appropriate EPA, Region IX or tribal soil 
cleanup levels. 

If new USTs are installed at the site, Tank Notification Form #7530-1 must be completed 
and sent to this office within 30 days after startup of the new UST system. A copy of this form 
is enclosed for your information. Please call Walt Guggenheimer at (415) 744-2094, if you 
have questions or need more information. 

Sincerely, 

Lester Kaufman, Chief 
Underground Storage Tanks Program Office 

Enclosure 

cc: Michele Morris, Navajo Nation EPA 
Roy Murphy, Bureau of Indian Affairs 
Charles Dowell, Indian Health Service 
Dewayne Waseta, Navajo Nation HPD 


